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With God at the centre, we reach out to support each other in learning, growth and community. 

 

12 October 2020 

Dear Applicant  

On behalf of the Governing Body of Bolton-le-Sands Church of England Primary School, I would like to thank 

you for your interest in our vacancy of a Deputy Headteacher.  

Our school is a member of the Blackburn Diocesan Family of Schools and our agreed Mission Statement 

underpins all we do: 

“With God at the centre, we reach out to support each other in learning, growth and community.” 

We expect our new Deputy Headteacher to be a practising Christian who will maintain this God-centred, 

outward-looking philosophy. 

Bolton-le-Sands is a very successful school where children are placed at the centre of everything we do. Our 

children are friendly, polite and eager to learn. We have high expectations of their learning and behaviour 

as we want them all to achieve their potential and be ‘the very best they can be’.  

With a dedicated and experienced team of staff, we are supported in these aims by an active and 

committed Governing Body, and by our highly supportive parents. We are very proud of our reputation in 

the local community as an ‘inclusive village school’ and this underpins all we do here. Our goal is to ensure 

that all the children have an enriched experience during their years with us, enabling them to meet their 

full potential and be prepared for the next stages of their lives. 

We are seeking to appoint a Deputy Headteacher who will support the leadership of our lovely school into 

the future. Our new Deputy Headteacher will need to have had successful and substantial experience as a 

school leader and will have the skills to support the development of the performance of an amazing staff 

team. 

The Governing Body, children, staff and the wider school community really love our school and want it to 

continue to develop and thrive. We hope that you are the person with the vison, energy and skills to help 

us achieve this aim. 

Thank you very much for your interest in our vacancy. 

We look forward to receiving your application. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Mrs Janet Thompson 
Chair of Governors 
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